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From: Selina Topia | NTA
To: nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz; Kipa Munro (kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz)
Subject: NEW ROAD NAME APPLICATION - addressed at 785 Pungaere Road, Kerikeri
Date: Sunday, 18 July 2021 11:24:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png


Tena Korua,
 
We have received an application to name a new road or subdivision as per below. The Community Board
would appreciate your feedback on this, should you wish to comment.  I do apologise that this is short
notice and would appreciate a reply, if you would like to give feedback as soon as possible as the deadline
to submit this report is Thursday 22nd July.  
 
Name suggestions of the ROW:
Bayridge Lane
Tanker Lane
 
Property owner has owned this land for 48 years names as Bayridge. The property is on a ridge and you
can see the Bay of Islands. The ROW is the tanker road to the cowshed.
 
Nga mihi nui,
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